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This email comes to you after learning from a cousin about a proposed CAFO near the river. Although
our permanent residence is far from Arkansas, it is our times on its rivers, especially the Buffalo, that
comes home with us and remains in our hearts.  We are "home" right now on Spring River, appreciating
all this time of year brings to the "Natural State."
The thought of the River's pristine water becoming a version of a CAFO so-called "lagoon," brings 
shudders and shouts.
Please do not risk polluting a national gem.  CAFOs are not natural --at all.
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